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 ALL THE FUN OF

T H E  F A I R

A MESSAGE FROM MEGAN
The Annual School Fair is fast approaching.  Please make sure you have Saturday 25th 
November marked in your diary.  The School Fair is the major fundraiser for our school and 
enables us to allocate funds to complete projects that we would not be able to do through 
the funding we receive via the Department of Education. 

Projects that have been made possible due to the fundraising efforts of our school 
community are; 

·      Current Organ Factory grounds redevelopment 
·      Solar panels on both of the school sites 
·      Evaporative cooling in the multi-purpose building 
·      Building of the Science Centre and purchase of high quality resources 

This year fundraised funds will be allocated to the upgrading of the Prep courtyard area. 
 The design will incorporate wheelchair access and a sensory play area for our students. 
 Depending on the cost of this project, other areas that will be considered for the allocation 
of funding will be the STEAM area of our curriculum.  This may include the upgrade of 
classroom interactive whiteboards and the expansion of our coding and robotics 
equipment for use across the school. 

Our school’s success relies on the entire community working together to continually 
recognise areas for improvement.  We appreciate all the support families give to our 
fundraising initiatives and would not be the school we are today without your help.

Thank you 
Megan 

11 WEEKS TO GO!



Hi Families, 

The year is quickly progressing, and there are now under 3 months to go until our 
School Fair! 

The Fair Committee members have been working hard behind the scenes making sure 
that everything is going to plan. All Fair Stalls have now been allocated to at least one 
class from the school, some have two. We have done our best to allocate classes to the 
parent who is running the stall, but sometimes this has not been possible. 

Our first Stall Holder Meeting was on Wednesday 6th September in the school’s 
staffroom. It was a great opportunity to meet with all the wonderful parent volunteers 
who have committed to managing all the different stalls that help to make the day such 
a success. 

The next few months will be busy, but with many volunteers I know the day will be 
enjoyed by our children and the school and wider community. 

See you around school yard! 

AN MESSAGE FROM KATE, 
OUR FAIR CO-ORDINATOR

A  B I G  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  O U R  2 0 1 7  F A I R  S P O N S O R S  

This group of businesses have all been long-term supporters of our Fair,  
we couldn't do it without their continued involvement.






